Press release: New improvements to
parole board transparency and victim
support

Sweeping changes to the parole system to improve transparency, offer better
support for victims and new powers to reconsider decisions have been
announced by the Justice Secretary David Gauke today, following a review of
the Parole Board’s rules.
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